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Groton Zoning Board of Appeals 

173 Main Street 

Groton, MA  01450 

 

Re:  Response to Pepperell DPW Comments 

 Groton Farms – 500 Main Street 

 Groton, MA 

Dear Members of the Board, 

On behalf of the Applicant, 500 MG LLC, Dillis & Roy Civil Design Group, Inc. has prepared 

this letter to acknowledge receipt of the review comments provided by Mr. Paul D. Brinkman of 

the Pepperell DPW in his June 30, 2023 memo which relate to the site’s Sewer Design.   

The comments received will be incorporated into the Construction Plans for the project which 

will be prepared after the completion of the 40B Comprehensive permitting process and 

submitted to the Sewer Approving Authority in order to receive the required permits for the 

construction of the sewer and the buildings connections.    

 

We trust this meets your needs at this time.  If you have any questions or require any additional 

information, please do not hesitate to contact me.   

Regards, 

DILLIS & ROY  
CIVIL DESIGN GROUP, INC.     

 
Gregory S. Roy, P.E. 

Vice President 

 

cc: Mr. John Amaral – 500 MG LLC (via email) 

 Ms. Leslie French – 500 MG LLC (via email) 

 Mr. Robert Anctil – Perkins & Anctil PC (Applicant’s Counsel)      
 


